
 
May 17, 2021 
 
 
RE:  REQUEST FOR INPUT 

CANDIDATE PROFILE FOR DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION 
 
To our staff, students, parents/guardians and community partners: 
 
Rainbow District School Board is recruiting its next Director of Education. 
 
As per Policy GOV-07, the Board of Trustees has retained Promeus - Partners in 
Executive Search to help select the best person for this leadership role.   
 
The Board, through its Promeus search consultants, Marilyn Gouthro and Jordene 
Lyttle, is developing a Candidate Profile for the Director of Education.   
 
As part of the consultation process, all partners in education throughout Sudbury, 
Espanola and Manitoulin Island are invited to share their input on the following: 
 
- Rainbow District School Board’s top strengths 
- Challenges/priorities/opportunities for the Board and its incoming Director 
- Experience, skills and personal qualities a Director of Education should possess 

Confidential suggestions and/or nominations of prospective candidates are also 
welcome. All information shared with Promeus will be confidential.   
 
The Board of Trustees of Rainbow District School Board welcomes your input. 
 
Please respond in confidence to resumes@promeus.ca (referencing “Search for 
Rainbow District School Board Director”) no later than Friday, May 28, 2021. 
 
Thank you for participating in the consultation process. We value your feedback. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
DoreenDewar 
Chairperson of the Board 
Rainbow District School Board 
 


